
No. 575 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Ms Fyles to the Minister for Correctional Services: 
 
 

Youth Detention 
 

1. Are young people from Alice Springs still being transferred to Don Dale? Have 
the safety issues been rectified since this decision occurred late last year? 
When will they return to Alice Springs?  

2. What is the maximum number of young people that can be held in 
detention on an average day at Don Dale (both on remand and 
sentenced)? 
 

____________________ 
 


